
 

Dear Park Shore Parents, 

We want to thank you for having your family be a part of our Park Shore Family this 

summer. As your child’s session comes to an end, we are confident in knowing they 

enjoyed themselves while making new friends and developing new skills. 

We have received many thank you notes and calls from parents who are grateful that 

their child’s division leaders, group leaders and counselors have worked so hard to form 

wonderful relationships that are unique to a summer camp experience. 

Many parents have called to get guidance in giving gratuities at camp.  We have offered 

suggested amounts but as always, the decision and/or amount of the gratuity for a staff 

member is completely up to you.  Any expression of thanks is greatly appreciated by 

our staff. 

     2 WEEKS  4 WEEKS    6 WEEKS      8 WEEKS 

GROUP LEADER   $20-$30  $40-$55    $50-$65      $75-$80 

COUNSELOR   $15-$25  $35-$50     $40-$55      $60-$70 

CIT     $10-$15  $30-$45     $35-$50      $40-$50 

SWIMMING INSTRUCTOR $15-$25  $35-$50     $40-$55      $45-$60 

BUS DRIVER    $15-$20  $25-$30     $30-$40         $35-$45 

BUS COUNSELOR   $10-$15 $20-$25     $25-$30      $30-$40 

 

If you have any questions, please call the main office (631)499-8580 
We wish you a wonderful year and look forward to seeing you again next summer! 
 
 
Warm wishes, 

Bob & Chuck 
Bob & Chuck Budah 


